


Merch 22, 1956.

Mr. P.J. DeKinder,
10724 Emile Street,
Montreal 12, Quebec.

Dear Mr, DeKinder:

It was most kind and thoughtful of you to write me
such a nice letter on the oceasion of my new appointment.,
Please be assured of my sincere appreciation of your kind
remarks, I am very proud of my association with the
Royal Astronomical Society of Cansda and have the greatest
regards for my friends vhere of whom you are one of the
best.

Yours sincerely,

Dean.
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